
Spelling Pink Group – Day 1 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

Task 1 

 



Task 2 

 

 

I cannot believe Christmas is over for another year. I didn’t get 

to see all of my family like I usually would but it would not 

have been safe to see too many people. Next year, I hope it’ll be 

different and we can have parties and celebrations again. Maybe 

I will ask Santa for a big party for Christmas next year.  

 

 

Scroll down for the answers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

ANSWERS 

 

 

I can’t believe Christmas is over for another year. I did not get 

to see all of my family like I usually would but it wouldn’t have 

been safe to see too many people. Next year, I hope it will be 

different and we can have parties and celebrations again. Maybe 

I’ll ask Santa for a big party for Christmas next year.  

 

 

I’ll 

they’ve 

he’s 

you’re 

don’t 

would’ve 

doesn’t 

it’s 

we’re 

Do not 

What is 

We are 

cannot 

He is 

Where is 

You will 

I would 


